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Thank you to those parents and carers who took the time to answer our 

most recent survey. Your opinions and views really matter to us.  

Please find below the results from the 16 questions we asked.  

 

 What is working well: 

• 97% of you feel that your child is happy at school – this is fantastic to hear 

• 100% of you feel your child feels safe in school – we are delighted that this is 100% 

• 97% of you feel that the school makes sure its pupils are well behaved   

• 97% of you feel the school makes you aware of what your child is learning throughout the year 

• 90% of you feel the school has high expectations for your child 

• 97% of you feel your child does well at our school 

• 76% of you feel the school lets you know how well your child is doing throughout the year  

• 93% of you feel the school understands and responds to your child’s needs 

• 93% of you feel there are a good range of subjects available to your child  

• 100% of you feel the school deals with any incidents of bullying effectively 

• 93% of you said when you have raised concerns with the school these have been dealt with 

properly 

• 93% of you said you feel the school supports the wider development of your child  

• 93% of you said you would like the school to offer a variety of different after school clubs 

• 90% of you said you are happy to pay a small charge for your child to attend an after-school club  

• 93% of you said you felt the school seeks your views and listens to your ideas and concerns 

• 96% of our parents would recommend the school to another parent 

 

Our next actions in response to your replies: 

• After half term we are changing how we run our after-school club. We will be offering a greater 

choice of clubs from Monday to Thursday which support your child’s interests as well as their 

wider development.  
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• From September, we are looking at introducing some new lunchtime clubs too. We will continue 

to run our popular lunchtime Lego club. 

• We are already looking at ways in which we can communicate even more effectively between 

home and school. You have said you would like to know more frequently how your child is doing 

in school and we are already discussing ways we can improve this, so you always feel fully 

informed about the progress and achievement your child is making throughout the year.  

• Our high expectations for your child will continue. The introduction of our new curriculum from 

the start of the Summer term is supporting this too. Our curriculum is now clearly sequenced 

and progressive. We now need time to implement this through our ongoing evaluation of its 

impact for all our pupils.  

 


